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Dear Omkar,  
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 45451 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Royal College Invited Reviews  
 
Your request is set out below: 
 
Since April 2020, have you commissioned or received any Royal College invited reviews into your services?  
 
No 
 
Please list service involved, Royal College involved, date commissioned and date delivered. 
For each of the reviews 

1. Were any patient safety issues raised by the invited review? 
N/A 

2. If so, did you inform your regulator/s? Which ones and when? 
N/A 

3. If patient safety issue was identified, was this discussed by the board, either in public or private? When 
was this and can you include a link to the relevant board papers? 
N/A 

4. If a patient safety issue was identified, did you publish a summary of the report – its conclusions, 
recommendations, terms of reference and actions taken by you? Please include a link showing where it 
can be seen. 
N/A 

5. If a patient safety issue was identified, did you exercise duty of candour to those patients affected? 
How many and when were they contacted? 
N/A 

 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
1st Floor  

Magnitude House 
New Hythe Lane  

Aylesford  
Kent  

ME20 6WT 
 

Tel: 01795 514525 
 

Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 
Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 


